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As an Oregon native and a Democrat voter I feel compelled to write this testimony 

voicing my concerns. This is my first ever testimony to a State or Federal body if 

government. That's how concerned I am. 

This bill is not only unconstitutional(The 2nd amendment grants the right to bear arms 

and does not mention permits.), it will give law enforcement the ability to discriminate 

racially and financially against working class Oregonians through the proposed permit 

process under a false guise of “public safety.” 

Law enforcement is unreliable, unpredictable and has a low public trust across the 

country. Giving them the opportunity to violate the rights of the citizens across the 

state in the form of permits is counterproductive. This bill will never stop criminals 

from getting their hands on large capacity magazines, or unregistered firearms thus 

hurting law 

abiding citizens' ability to defend themselves and putting them at a deadly 

disadvantage. On top of that you make law abiding citizens felons over night. How is 

that fair to those of us abiding to the laws over many years?  

This bill will be and should be challenged in court almost immediately, wasting 

taxpayer dollars on a drawn out legal fight. Your constituents' hard earned money 

being used against their own interests is not what we vote for and is unacceptable. 

I and many other Oregonians are not okay with this. I am a younger male in a blue 

collar industry, the demographic that Democrats are currently struggling with. This 

will most certainly push more of this demographic away from the Democratic Party 

and out of our beloved home state. This is a bipartisan issue that should be looked at 

with common sense. I beg you toss this legislation in the trash and do something that 

is actually helpful and productive for Oregonians because this is a joke. 


